
From: Brad Ledwith
To: Michelle Wilson
Cc: Rosy Bergin
Subject: Letter to City Council regarding downtown lanes
Date: Saturday, July 25, 2015 7:38:42 AM

Dear City Council,
I am a new property owner in downtown Morgan Hill.  I purchased 55 West First Street about
 a year ago.  I was pleased to see the experiment of one lane tested for six months.  I was
 ambivalent about moving to one lane at first. 
After experiencing the change first hand before and after I can confidently support the one
 lane change to downtown Morgan Hill.  There are certain things I'd like to see done to
 improve the one lane even more but I believe it will help our downtown thrive over time. 
Thank you,
Brad Ledwith

-- 
Brad Ledwith, CFP®

www.ledwithfinancial.com
brad@ledwithfinancial.com
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